
From: Jan Yost [mailto:jyost@dsutrucks.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 9:28 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: proposed zoning map change 
 
We received this notice for our property 5036 N. Lagoon Ave.  State ID # 1N1E20A 
The city is proposing major public trails near this property 
This property is a 4+ acre fenced property that has class 8 tractors, trucks and trailers being moved in 
and out  throughout the day and night. 
It would be extremely dangerous to allow the public near this property 
The class 8 trucks would also pose a liability to the city as an attractive target for theft and vandalism 
If the city wants to have a public trail there are other areas that would be safer for the public  
 
 
Thank You 
 

 
 
 


